The Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) for IAIA 2002.

Students from the TU Delft have prepared an EIA for the IAIA’02 conference. The IAIA board requested the organisation of this years conference to prepare this EIA. The results are laid down in a report and will be discussed in an open forum discussion with representatives of the IAIA Board, the students involved, and the Dutch EIA commission.  In this study, the conference has been compared with various alternatives ranging from a virtual conference to changing the location and/or social events and technical visits. 

The main impacts considered are related to the energy consumption due to travelling, the impact on capacity building and the use of additional resources and production of waste. 

The report concludes that an annual international conference like IAIA’02 is the preferred option.  However, it is essential to:

· reduce the impacts of travelling  (e.g., by compensating for CO2 emissions (Trees for Travel) maximising the use of public transportation preferably equipped with emission abatement technology)

· increase the positive effects of capacity building (e.g., by maximising the effects of social and technical events, and the impact of face-to-face contacts)

· reduce the use of resources and the production of waste (e.g., by selecting an environmentally friendly location, using environmentally friendly material and/or techniques, by minimising the use of materials, and by maximising use of recycling).

We invite all of you to study the EIA-report and related documents such as the Guidelines and the review of the EIA.  These documents are available on www.IAIA.org.  We are organising a special workshop about this we invite you to provide your feedback to the organisers of IAIA2002 and the IAIA board and participate in the discussion during the conference.  Workshop Leader is Verina Ingram (email: v.ingram@royalhaskoning.com, verina.ingram@planet.nl).
See you in The Hague.

IAIA’02 Program Committee

